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From: >
Sent: 03 November 2020 17:57
To: localplan
Subject: Concerns for proposed plan

CAUTION: External Email  

 
Dear The Local Planning team, 
 
I am emailing on behalf of the business owner, Dr David Offord at Vermilion in Kelso (Pinnaclehill Ind 
Estate). 
 
We would like to express our concerns having received two letters from you today detailing your proposed 
plan for 'business and industrial use' at the follow site codes: 

 zEL206 
 BKELS006 

It seems appalling that you have a plan for this specific area when there is plenty scope for business within 
the industrial estate. One of the main attractions when buying the plot for David was the lovely view of the 
landscape. Our patients at the surgery feel as though this view has a calming effect on them - different to 
any other dental practice.  
 
I would also like to add that the occupier at the plot next door to us is an eyesore and think you should be 
looking into this further.  
 
We therefore would like to object to your proposal. 
 
I look forward to your response, 
 
Alex Hogarth (on behalf of Dr David Offord) 


